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I support solar projects in the Highland County area. Why? It is a good idea for the schools. We need to
invest in the kids now because they are the future. Funded schools give us a better chance for more
productive citizens. I have always liked solar energy because you get energy straight from the sun
beaming down. It’s there so we should use it and it helps our schools with new tax dollars.
 
Robert Hernley
3521 Grand Ave
Sabina, OH 45169
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